
From The Principal’s Desk 

Welcome back to school. It is wonderful to see our  

students, staff and parents organised and eager for our  

final term of 2019. We have a large number of events  

happening this term so please ensure you check bags for 

notes and try to follow online via School and P&C Facebook 

pages. 

Today is World Teacher’s day and can I take this  opportunity 

to thank the dedicated, talented and passionate staff we 

have at BSPS for the  things they do everyday to nurture the 

development of all the students in their care. 
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DISCO FEVER 

The Annual Belmore South Public School  Disco sees    

students,    parents and    teachers getting together to 

create a wonderful, social and fun event for our kids.  

The Disco is on Friday 1 November from 4pm - 6pm in the 

School Hall. All children must be accompanied  by their 

parents or carers and the Disco is only for  

students of Belmore South Public School,  K - 6. 

Keep your eyes open for notes in bags and ways you can 

participate on the day.  

During the Disco, Year 6 will be fundraising for their end 

of year celebrations. Please support our  students with 

donations of icy poles, small wrapped lucky dip prizes, 

hair accessories or sticker tattoos. Please leave your  

donations at the front office. 

Early Arrival of Students  

Supervision of students before school begins at 8.30am. 

There is no adult supervision before this time and we are 

unable to ensure the safety of children in the playground. 

We well understand that many parents have work   

commitments which require them to leave early for work. 

You may be able to make arrangements with friends or 

neighbours for the supervision of your child/children  

before school. Alternatively you can register your child 

with  our Before and After School Care  TASK who can be 

contacted on 1300 827 500 or visit task-kids.com.au  

Application for Extended Leave  
 

The Department of Education no longer accepts family  
holidays and travel as reasons for exemption from 
school.  These days off are now considered as absences 
and an application for a ‘Certificate of Extended Leave 
for Travel’ must be applied for through the school 
office and approved by the Principal.  
 
The application needs to be made a minimum of 10 

school days prior to the commencement of travel. 

https://education.nsw.gov.au/policy-library/

associated-documents/Student-Attendance-in-

Government-Schools-Procedures-2015-word-

version.docx.docx 

Not Retuning in 2020 ? 
 

To assist us in planning for 2020 , could you please notify 
the front office if your child will not be returning to  
Belmore South Public School next year.  This does not  
include Year 6 students going to high school next year. 
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TERM 4 DATES FOR 
 YOUR CALENDAR 

Date: Event: 

Mon 28 Oct S3 Basketball Gala Day 

Mon 28 Oct Kindergarten 2020 Parent Information 

Session 6 pm 

28 Oct - 8 Nov Swim Scheme Program 

Fri 1, 8, 15 Nov 2020 Kindergarten Transition Program 

9.30  am - 10.30 am 

Fri 1 Nov Disco 4pm 

Fri 1 Nov Student Leadership Applications Due 

Thur 7 Nov K-6 Count us in Assembly 12.15 pm 

Mon 11  Nov Remembrance Day Assembly 10.45 am 

Mon 11 Nov Boys Leadership Speeches 2 pm 

Tue 12 Nov Year 4 Boys Soccer Gala  

Tue 12 Nov Girls Leadership Speeches 11.30 am 

Fir 15 Nov Student Leadership Elections 

Fri 15 Nov Shine Pin Assembly 

Every fortnight, Positive Behaviour for Learning (PBL) is 
part of our Gemstone Learning Team meetings. This is a 
time where students discuss areas of concern that need 
to be focused on to ensure our school’s wide  
expectations and school rules of being safe, being  
respectful  and being an active learner, are followed.  

 

This fortnight, our focus is on:    

I will wear my school hat  

in all outside areas 

 

 

Parents please ensure your child wears a school 

hat every day and that it is clearly marked with 

their name.  

There are many hats in lost property  that we are 

unable to return as they do not have names on 

them. 

HIGH SCHOOL TRANSTION DAY 

All Year 6 students who are enrolled in a government High 

School for 2020 should receive information from their High 

School in relation to the state-wide Transition Day. This 

year it is being held on Tuesday 3 December. Details of the 

time, what to bring, what to wear and where to meet vary 

between each school. Please check with your child’s High 

School if parents are required to attend the day or not, as 

some schools like parents to stay with their child to get  

important information. Families are responsible for 

transport to and from this Transition Day. 

High School 2020 
 
Is Your Child Starting High School Next Year?  
 
Here are some steps you can take to help your child 
start high school on a positive note:  
 
 Be interested and enthusiastic about their move 

to high school  
 
 Attend the high school orientation  
 
 Make sure travel arrangements to and from the 

school are organised  
 
 Organise your child’s school uniform well before 

the first day of school  
 
 Learn about school routines and timetables  
 
 Help your child to develop good study habits  
 
 Practise organisational skills  
 
 Discuss emergency and safety issues  
 
 Let your child know that you can trust them and 

that they can trust you  
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Sports in Schools Australia (SISA) Gala Day 

On Friday 25th of October, Belmore South Public School took part in a Sport In Schools Australia (SISA) Sports 
Gala Day for about 2 hours in the morning. All students in K-6 took part in 12 mini games focusing on teamwork 
and active play. Despite the warm weather, the students always had a smile on their faces and were enjoying 
themselves! As a reward for their hard work, they were all given a cold ice block afterwards. Also, thank you to 
all the teachers for running the different stations on the day.  
 
Mr Hines and Mrs Li 

 

 

Thank you to everyone who attended the P&C meeting on Tuesday night. 

The Disco is this week so please come and see any of the team or email belmoresthpresident@gmail.com if you would 

like to lend your support on the afternoon. 

We thank everyone for your incredible support this year and look forward to seeing you all at the final 2019 meeting on 

Thursday 21st November  at 9: 05 am in the Hall  

The  P&C have held monthly meetings over a variety of times to better accommodate our community and we thank all 

parents and community members who have turned up. 

Office bearers are reminded of By Laws Cause 16 : Positions will be declared casual vacancy when an officer has been 

absent without notice for 3 consecutive meetings.    
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NSW SELECTIVE HIGH SCHOOL 2021 

Please See below—notes went home last week  
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Belmore South Public School 
 

 

 
CLASS FORMATION FOR 2020 

School Commences for Year 1 - 6  Wednesday 29th January 2020 
 Kindergarten  Thursday 30th & Friday 31st January 2020 

 

Dear Parents, 
 
We are in the process of arranging and planning classes for 2020. 
 
The number of students enrolled at the school impacts on the class formation and the number 
of teaching staff appointed at the school. 
 
To help with our organization, it would be appreciated if we know of any children not returning 
next year to Belmore South Public School.  Could you fill out the form below and send it back 
to school as soon as possible. 

 
If your child is going to be late in returning  to school after the holidays it would be 
helpful if you could send in travel itinerary with this form before the end of the term so that 
they can be included in our numbers at the beginning of the 2020 school year. 
 
Lurlene Mitchell 
PRINCIPAL 

 

 

 

My Child/children ____________________________________ of class/s __________________ 

Who are currently enrolled at Belmore South will not be returning to Belmore South Public in 

2020. 

Phone No: ______________________  Parents Name: ________________________________ 

Parent signature: _______________________________________________________________ 

 

My Child/Children ___________________________________ of class/s ________________ 

Will be returning back late to school in 2020. 

Estimated date of return ___________________________________ 

Phone No: ________________________ Parents Name: _______________________________ 

Parent Signature _______________________________________________________________ 

 





The After School Klub – TASK 

TASK is Belmore South’s provider of before and after school care at school.    

We operate in the school hall  from 6:30am-8:30am & 3pm-6pm, every day of school term  

BEFORE AND AFTER SCHOOL CARE SESSIONS 

TASK is open mornings  from 6:30am until 8:30am: breakfast is provided 

TASK is open afternoons from 3pm-6pm: afternoon tea, activities & homework included 

All children at school OUTSIDE regular school hours must be in the care of an adult to ensure their safety.   

Families can enrol anytime  - https://belmoresouth-task.hubworks.com.au 

Costs vary, depending on your family’s level of subsidy 

Most families will pay between $2.90-$7.90 per morning & $4.42-$12.06 per afternoon once 

subsidy is applied. 

HOLIDAY CARE OPTIONS 

TASK operates at Marrickville West, Wilkins Public, Yeo Park Public, Taverners Hill Public during school  

holidays.   

ALL children from Belmore South  (actually any primary school) are welcome to attend TASK Holiday Program 

at any TASK service.  All children attending must be enrolled: https://www.task-kids.com.au/holiday-care  

OUR STORY 

TASK was started in 2013 by Madi Morrison and Suzanne Tucker – two mums with 3 children each.  We were   

experiencing the chronic shortage of after school care at our own school in Sydney’s Inner West. We began as a small 

homework club – with 5 children (3 of them ours!) with one educator in a classroom.  Our aim was to create a place that 

combined care, play and homework after school.  In 2015, we became approved providers of out of school care. We 

have grown over six years and now operate in Newcastle, the Central Coast, Tweed Heads and Sydney in 15 schools 

across the public and independent/catholic school systems.  TASK is an ethically private service – we channel monies 

back into our programs, people and resources.  Madi and Suzanne are joint and equal owners of TASK. We employ 120 

people – all of them from the local communities in and around the schools at which we provide service.  Anyone  

wanting to work with us, please send us a resume. We love spending time with kids and love seeing them try new 

things, make new friends and develop new skills.  We are passionate about improving, every day.  

 

Madi, Suzanne and the TASK Team  

https://belmoresouth-task.hubworks.com.au
https://www.task-kids.com.au/holiday-care


 



 
 








